
Next P&C Committee Meeting
AGM: Tuesday 20th February (Week 4) @ 6.30pm

Please email agenda items to uspspandcsecretary@gmail.com
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facebook.com/UpperSwanPrimarySchoolPC/

USPS P&C Association
BSB: 066-115
Acc: 00900444

Rhonda Bowman – President
uspspandcpresident@gmail.com

Instagram @ usps_pandc

uspspandcyearbook@gmail.com
uspspandcuniformshop@gmail.com
uspspandcbookclub@gmail.com

The Upper Swan Primary School P&C
Association is an integral part of Upper Swan
Primary School. Without the P&C, our school
wouldn’t be what it is. The school community
wouldn’t be what it is.

At the end of 2023, we lost some active
members of the P&C and without YOU, the
P&C will not survive.

The P&C raises funds through a variety of
activities designed to not only raise money,
but to provide great experiences and
memories for the school community. These
fundraising activities include:

Mother’s Day Stall
Father’s Day Stall
Subway Lunch days (4 times per term)
Easter Raffle
Hot Cross Bun fundraiser
Book Club
Book Fair
Containers for Change
Pyjama / Onesie / Oodie Dress Up Day
Yearbook Front Cover Competition
Bunning Sausage Sizzles
Disco
Tea towel memento
Engraved Pavers
Other raffles including the Bike Force
voucher donated by Jessica Shaw, MLA

In recent years, and in no particular order, the
P&C have provided the funds for the following
projects or items:

Year 6 Graduation Medallions
School Awards Medallions
Gowns for the Year 6 Graduation
Upgrades to the Undercover Area
including projector, stage carpeting,
curtains and screen
Literacy resources
28 new iPads for the Early Childhood
classes
30 Laptops for the Senior Primary
Shade for the Senior Playground
Fly screen doors for classrooms
Facilitate the uniform sales
Second Hand Uniform Shop

In addition, the P&C also:
Prepares the annual School Yearbook
Facilitates the uniform sales through
PermaPleat
Provides fortnightly communication
through The Grapevine Newsletter
Holds a Second Hand Uniform Shop
Is the auspicing group for the Year 6
Graduation fundraising

 
None of this will happen if the P&C has no
volunteers. Get involved! Get in touch and we
can tell you how.



We only have 2 remaining custom USPS tea
towels remaining from the students of 2023.
Get in quick and secure yours for just $15. 

Urgent call for
uniform
donations in all
sizes. If you have
any to donate,
please leave at
the front office or
contact the P&C. 

Please visit the 
school website to 

access the link -
upperswanps.wa.edu.au

We'd love to see some new faces and
families join our P&C Association. Our
AGM will take place on Tuesday 20th
February at 6.30pm. 

All positions are vacant and ready to be
filled:

President
Vice President
Secretary
Treasurer

AGMAGM

A warm welcome to all the new Upper Swan
families and a welcome back to all the
returning families. Here's hoping the coming
year is wonderful for all in our school
community. 

The P&C provides parents with opportunities
to meet with each other to discuss the needs
of the school community, share information
and views, and help raise funds to provide
extra resources within the school. The success
of the P&C relies on the generous
volunteering of parents with time, donations
and support at our events. We're always
looking for new members - you can choose
how little or how much you wish to be
involved. Attending meetings and sharing
your ideas is a great way to contribute. We
look forward to your support this year.

Book Club Issue 1
Due 13th February


